
Sign up for updates 
northeastlink.vic.gov.au

Construction update
Site preparations are starting as we get 
ready to build the new soccer facilities in 
Templestowe Road, Bulleen.

What we’ll be doing
From mid-March we start to prepare the area to lay the 
foundation for the new pavilion, as well as beginning works 
on the pitches and car park.
This will involve:

 –  Earthworks to level the area.
 – Beginning to install the foundations of the new pavilion. 
 – Some tree and vegetation removal. 

Where and when we'll be working
We'll be working between 7am and 5:30pm, Monday to 
Friday and between 8am and 5pm on Saturdays at:

 – 27-59 Templestowe Road, Bulleen - the site of the former 
Bulleen Driving Range

What this means for you
You may notice increased activity in the area, with extra 
workers and construction vehicles on site, including arborists.
You may also notice some noise, vibration and dust from 
machinery and equipment.
To ensure your safety and the safety of workers, please 
follow all signage and instructions.

Managing impacts
We will be carefully managing our works as best we can to 
minimise impacts to the local community and environment.
This includes:

 –  Working during the day where possible.
 –  Securing work sites with fencing.
 –  Minimising noise at the source.
 – Monitoring and managing dust and water run-off.

New facilities
The new sports precinct will help ensure that local soccer 
clubs continue to thrive while significant North East Link 
construction is underway at Bulleen Park. The new pavilion 
and soccer pitches will be ready for play next year.

Our community engagement team is available by calling 
1800 105 105 (call anytime) to discuss these works if you 
have any questions.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding 
throughout these works.
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https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/north-east-link-program


For languages other than  
English please call 9209 0147

Per lingue diverse dall'inglese  
Chiamare il numero 9209 0147

Για γλώσσες εκτός της αγγλικής  
Καλέστε το 9209 0147

如需获取英语以外的其它语言
的协助，请致电9209 0147。

northeastlink.vic.gov.au
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
@nelpvic

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format. 
If you need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

Schedule is subject to change. Visit northeastlink.vic.gov.au/works for schedule changes. 
For more information call 1800 105 105 or visit the Hub at 17 Watsonia Road, Watsonia.
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